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From: Oliver Dawson [mailto:odawson@sympatico.ca] ITEM - j"

Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2013 12:04 PM
To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca
Subject: OP.13.009 and Z.13.012

To whom it may concern,

With regard to the proposed development on 4902 and 4908 Regional Road 7, please
note my strong disapproval of this plan. While | do not in principal object to the
intensification of residential density in the town of Woodbridge, the location of this
proposed development will prove a disaster given it's location. Hwy 7 between Kipling
Avenue and Weston Road is already a traffic nightmare. Additionally, the Islington
avenue and #7 intersection has always been one of the more dangerous intersections
in the province! A large apartment complex on the hill will require traffic lights which will
further frustrate traffic flow on an already congested road that cannot be widened. No
traffic lights and you will have chaos. Don't even think about letting this happen!!

It will reflect VERY poor planning if this is allowed to go through.
Thank you for your time.

Oliver Dawson
odawson@sympatico.ca




